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Welcome Incoming Freshmen! 

 

We have changed the timeline for our freshman and sophomore year classes. The required classes and 
graduation requirements will remain the same.  Private Pilot will change from a single semester class to 
a year-long class. Students will take Private Pilot Ground during the fall semester while starting Private 
Pilot Flight 1. Then, spring semester students will take Private Pilot Flight 2 and obtain their Private Pilot 
certificate. 

During sophomore year, students will take Instrument Ground and Flight in the fall semester. They will 
take Commercial Ground and Flight 1 in the spring. Commercial Flight 2 is now a required summer 
course. Electives can be taken if students wish to be full time in the summer. There are no changes to 
junior and senior class schedules.  

We have decided to make this change because we have found the workload during the first fall 
semester of freshmen year makes it difficult for students to complete their Private Pilot Certificate. This 
change allows for some breathing room and the ability to assimilate to college life, the new language of 
aviation, and keep students on track in their studies.  

Please contact me if you have questions about these changes. 

Best, 

 

Robin Guillian   
Aviation Director: Prof. Pilot Technology 
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